
 

CONFIRN

www.pitmaston.co.uk

PITMASTON POST
Friday 20th December 2024

Character Value is Resilience

Pupil Leaders were feeling festive and
creative this week and decided to make some
Christmas cards for residents at a local care

home. They have been delivered and very
gratefully received! 

Spreading Christmas Cheer

Thank you for everyone’s kind comments and
feedback from the KS2 Concert on Wednesday

evening in the beautiful Cathedral. As always your
children “shone” out and we were so proud of them

all. I must mention the Head Pupils, narrators,
soloists, instrumentalists, choir and the dancers

who have all practiced so hard and really did
perform so confidently and exceptionally well.

From myself and the whole Pitmaston staff team
may we wish everyone who is celebrating

Christmas a very Happy Christmas and a Happy
New Year.   Mrs Wilcock



A huge thank you and well done to all the children who took part in our last
art challenge. To kick off the new year we will be launching our January Art
Challenge –  New year - New you! 
We would like you to get creative and create a piece of art work (this can
be in any medium) that reflects the goals you would like to achieve in 2025!
Have fun!

Maths Competition Winners
Congratulations to all the children who entered the
Christmas competition - they have all earned House
Points for their Houses. A special well done to the
following children who scored full marks and earned
their Houses 10 points each!  Year 4- Ruby S and Finley
B. Year 5- Hashem T, Mackenzie C, Thomas J, Florence R,
Alfie L and Katie R. Year 6- Matilda A, Keisuke S and
Alfred A-S. I would like to thank the Maths Ambassadors
for leading this competition, presenting to classes,
gathering and marking entries. 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our
families a very Happy, healthy Christmas and a relaxing 

New Year.

The children all return to school on
Tuesday 7th January 2025.


